He mihi mahana kia koutou — A warm greeting to you all

Interschool Speeches Up Coming Events

The Dannevirke Interschool speech
competition is tonight at The Hub.

Start time is 7.00pm and whanau and
friends are very welcome to support
the speakers.

Best manners (as our tamariki
always have) and phones turned off
are requirements of the audience.

Rangi and Faith are going to STRIVE
tonight. All the best Iadies!

School Photos

School photos have been completed
this week.

We are waiting for the drafts and the
individual student codes to arrive so
that whanau can order their photos.

This will take a few weeks and we
will let you know as soon as they
arrive.

All of our tamariki in rooms 2, 3, 4,
11, and 12 and the year 4s in rooms
9 and 10 are planning to undertake
the swim to survive programme next
term.

They will participate in 8 sessions
based around how to stay to safe in
various water situations.

Learning how to use available
materials to float, how to support a
person needing help and discussing
how to safely get yourself or
someone else safely out of the water,

WaiSplash have applied for funding
to cover the cost of instructors, and
the pool.

If funding isn’t given, the school will
be paying for all costs, including the
buses.

Huia Range School

Term 2 Week 9 Thursday 22th June, 2023

Website: www.huiarange.school.nz

The annual 7-aside tournament is
held in Pahiatua on Wednesday 2nd
August for year 5/6 and year 7/8
teams.

The sports played are netball,
football, hockey and rugby.  Strict
weight limits are set for the rugby
players.

While teams are being looked at over
the next week and the beginning of
next term, it is important to have
parent help for the day to be a
success.

If you are available on Wednesday
2nd August, please let Jacqui or
Suzie know so that we have enough
adults to send the full number of
teams.

Parent Interviews

Individual tamariki reports are
currently being completed by the
teachers and they will be available
on the Hero App on Thursday of next
week.

Instructions to access these reports
will be in next week’s newsletter.

Meanwhile planning is well underway
for parent teacher interviews during
week 2 of next term. The dates are
Monday the 24th and Wednesday
the 26th of July.

Full instructions on how to book the
day/time you prefer are attached to
this newsletter.
Again, ring the office if you aren't
sure what to do.

Ki-O-Rahi

All the best to our 11 tamariki who
are competing in the Palmerston
North competition today.

Thank you Troy for your training and
support of this team.

School Phone Numbers 027 781 2224

06 374 6444

June

22 - Thursday
Interschool Speech Competition
PN Ki-o-rahi tournament Year 7/8

23 - Friday
New Entrant visit morning

28 - Wednesday
STRIVE Day

29 - Thursday
Postponement Ki-o-rahi

30- Friday
New Entrant visit morning

30 - Friday
Final day of term 2

July

14 - Friday
Matariki Public Celebration during
the holidays

17 - Monday
Start of Term 3
New Entrant Cohort Entry

20 - Thursday
Year 4- 8 Swim to Survive

24 - Monday
Parent Interviews
Year 4- 8 Swim to Survive

26 - Wednesday
Parent Interviews

Kia nui te ra. Ka kite ano.

Robyn Forsyth
Principal

Winning House

Week 8
Kaitiaki

4
.




Congratulations to these students who received class certificates this week:

Room 2: Loghan - for applying prior knowledge and strategies to new learning.
Danika - for justifying her reasons why we should only have four hours of schooling with
researched information.
Stella-Jane - for showing grit when completing tasks and willingly helping other students with
their writing.
Patrick - for displaying grit when trying to achieve goals set out for this term.
Ezekiel — for successfully completing all structured literacy levels in reading and spelling.
Tino pai to mahi!
Oliver — for successfully completing all structured literacy levels in reading and spelling. Ka
mau te wehi!

Ava - For taking great care with reading and writing. You are showing fantastic growth as an
independent learner. Ka mau te wehi!

Sophie - for being a super role model for others and her fantastic consistent effort with all of
her learning. He whetu koe.

Rylan - for demonstrating thoughtfulness by always having something nice to say to
everyone in ruma 8. Ka mau te wehi.

Quaid — for an almighty effort showing grit and determination at interschool X-country.
Indiana — for an almighty effort showing grit and determination at interschool X-Country.

Zayden — for consistently showing respect for the speaker and always willing to listen and
participate in new learning. Koia kei a koe!

Braxton - for consistently having a positive and respectful attitude in class. He tino pai hoki
koe!

Room 15: George - for working hard and learning new maths skills. Keep it up!

Lost Property

Currently there is a large number of un-
named uniform items waiting to be
reunited with their owners.

If your child has lost an item of clothing
please see the office.




Parent-teacher interviews will be held at the following times:

e 3:30pm - 5:30 pm Monday 24t July 2023
¢ 3:30pm - 5:30pm Wednesday 26t July 2023

To book your interviews, go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code in your browser, and
enter the event code erzss. Then follow these three simple steps:

. First enter your name, your student's name, and your
email address.

If you need to book for more than one student,
Spcy s ElER  change the “Book for x students” setting, and enter
the other student's name.

A = Onthe next page, pick the teachers you want to
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Choost teachers First select the room no, then choose from the list of

teachers.

Then you'll see a timetable showing when your
chosen teachers are available. Simply click on the
times that suit you. (15 minute timeslots)

When you have finished, your interview timetable will be emailed to you. And you can
return to the site and enter the event code erzss again to change or cancel your
interviews.

If you don't have internet access, please call Suzie at the school office (phone 374 6444).
She will be able to make a booking for you.






